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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER 
 

The Beaver Dam/Littlefield Fire District will be having a private holiday social get together  
 
with the Board of Directors and employees of the fire district on December 13, 2019 in the evening.  
 
There will be a quorum present at this event and that all parties have been advised to refrain 
 
from any discussion that may appear to result in a majority agreement without the benefit of 
 
an open meeting and in violation of the open meeting laws.  
 
 
For the Board 
 
 
George Burnett 
Board of Directors 
Administrative Assistant 
 

Posted on November 27, 2019 
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